
Funding Allocation from ESFA 2023-24 : £4,522 
 
Costed Plan for Funding :  
 
Using MyTutor to provided additional subject specific support to those students that were 

impacted from the Covid Pandemic. 

Using information gathered from year 11 tutors and the Head of year and for our externa; 

students, using the data and information transferred to us. We will firstly target those we 

feel that are most in need. If we then have funding left over, we will open this out further to 

students who feel they were severely impacted from the pandemic. 

The session run at a time that suits the students and are carried out by vetted and highly 

capable University students who will have expertise on the exact areas our students require 

support with. 

We have assigned our Mrs Catchpole, our Sixth Form study centre coordinator to look after 

this part of our offering, she will also ensure that students are attending the sessions and 

that they are meeting their needs. 

As a school and sixth form we will work in line with the following: 

A condition of the receipt of this funding, must:  
• record all students in receipt of activity funded by the tuition fund in the individualised 
learner record (ILR and the school census)  
• record the use of the funding, including reference to the individual students that receive 
the support, the needs of those students, the number of hours of tuition delivered, and 
retain the necessary evidence of the tuition provided and additional cost  
• deliver the extra tuition and spend the associated funding in the 2023 to 2024 academic 
year  
• notify ESFA of any unspent funding from this fund at the end of the 2023 to 2024 
academic year for it to be reclaimed  
 
The school will identify the students supported with additional tuition and evidence the 

delivery of provision to the students. In line with usual practice, the school will retain 

original documents including, for example, attendance records, enrolment records and 

learning agreements.  


